
Chorus at Katherine Johnson Middle School 
My name is Kelly Harbison and I am the choral 
director at Katherine Johnson Middle School. I am 
so excited to welcome you all to our performing arts 
family!  

Chorus in middle school is a great way to meet new 
friends and create memories that will last a lifetime.  
Chorus is a year-long elective. We have tons of fun 
playing games, building relationships, and of course 
making music! Even if you’ve never been involved in 
a formal choral ensemble before, now is the time to 
join!  



What classes are offered in the Choral 
Department?Treble Chorus/Basso Chorus: These two choirs are great for students who love to sing but 

aren’t ready for the pressure of our advanced ensembles. We have a lot of fun, learn 
fundamental choral skills, and NO PLACEMENT HEARING is required!

Advanced Basso Chorus:  This is an ensemble for more advanced tenor and bass voices 
to continue to grow and sing together.  Placement hearing or teacher recommendation 
required. 

Vocal Ensemble: This auditioned choir is made up of talented 7th and 8th grade treble 
voices. If you love to sing and want a good challenge, this choir is for you!  Placement 
hearing or teacher recommendation required.  



What classes are offered in the Choral 
Department?Bella Canzone: This fantastic ensemble features the best treble of the KJMS community. 

This choir is made up of advanced 8th graders. It is a choir for the most dedicated choral 
singers who will perform in a variety of performances throughout the year. Challenging 
repertoire will take this choir soaring to new heights! Placement hearing or teacher 
recommendation is required.



How do I sign up?
It’s easy! Just sign up for Chorus with your counselor! Can’t seem to 
fit chorus into your schedule? Email Ms. Harbison!

Interested in a more advanced choral ensemble at KJMS? Once you 
sign up for Chorus, I will contact your elementary music teacher with 
further details.  

Please feel free to email me at kmharbison@fcps.edu with any 
questions at all.I can’t wait for you all to join our KJMS choral family 
next year!


